Daniel and Michelle Jones

Missionaries to Mexico

"For We Are Labourers Together With God" 1 Corinthians 3:7-9

January 20, 2011 – The Jones Clan



since 1977

Dear Praying Friends,

We are so thankful for the family that God has given us. We were able to get all the family together at Christmas, and I just wanted you to see an update on our family.



My mother in law was there (who is very active with the women and children in the work in México). Pray that God would continue to give her good health to serve Him with us.

Dad was there (who is very active in the Hispanic work in Fort Worth). He still goes out soul-winning and preaches Missions Conferences!

Our three children and eight grandchildren were present also!

We are so thankful that God is using our children to serve Him.



Pictured to the right is the Jones clan. Danny, Jr. (red shirt) is a Seargent in the army (stationed in Fort Bragg). He is married to Marlene and has one son (Joshua). Pray for him as he serves our country, that he would continue to be a faithful testimony for our Lord. Javier (our sonin-law) is next to him and he is the pastor of the New Horizons Baptist Church in Fort Worth, Tx. He is married to our daughter Darla, and they have five children (Andrea, Sofia, Diego, Santiago and Joaquín). Pray for them as they purchase property for their work and reach Hispanics in Fort Worth. Michael (pictured on the far right) is in the army reserve and is youth pastor at Javier's church and is married to Tahsha and they have two children (Ian and Mia). Pray for them as they serve in the church. Pray for the salvation of our grandchildren, and that God would raise up pastors, youth ministers and missionaries from this group.

In Mexico, things are not going well, with our state being the third most deadly state in the nation. Since 2008, when the drug war started, there have been over 35,000 killed in the country. Please pray for our protection and that the Gospel would have free course in spite of the violence.



We are going on furlough starting in September, 2011. If you would like for us to give a report, please contact us at the underlined phone number below. We look forward to sharing with you God's blessings of these last seven years.

In Him.

Thank you for your support received in Nov. and Dec. of 2010

Muchas Gracias!

Sending Church: Worth Baptist Church - P.O. Box 15141 - Fort Worth, Texas - 76119 Support: I.B.F.I. Mission Agency - 724 North Jim Wright Fwy. - Fort Worth, Texas - 76108 Field Address: Apartado 963 - Monterrey, N.L. - 64000, México

For packages: 2525 W. Veterans Blvd - Lot 15-43A, Mission, Texas - 78572

Field Phones: (817) 691-2309; 011-52 (818) 313-6198 E-mail: djonessr@hotmail.com